
 

 

 
23rd May 2023 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer  
 
Re: Year 11 Study Day 
 
We would like to take this opportunity to say how amazing the Year 11’s have been since the start of the exams and 
the resilience they have shown thus far.  As there are no exams scheduled for Friday 26th May 2023, we have decided 
that this will be a study day for all Year 11.  This means that no Year 11’s will be required to attend school site and 
are expected to be completing revision for their next set of upcoming exams at home.  
 
If you wish for your child to attend school on this day, then please access the link below and complete the online 
form informing us of your intention to send your child in: 
 
https://forms.gle/nRPGZ4VGATYgF2x2A  
 
For students wishing to attend main site on Friday 26th May 2023, we will have provision put in place to support 
private study.  
 
Uniform 
Can we please remind parents and students the importance of coming to school in the correct uniform.  Please refer 
to our school’s uniform policy (available on the school website) if you have any questions or concerns regarding 
correct uniform.  Failure to attend school in the correct uniform will be followed up using the school behaviour 
policy.  
 
Revision Sessions 
We have discussed with students the importance of attending all lessons and revision sessions as these will be 
invaluable as we move through the exam period.  Students need to ensure that they continue to be prompt to all 
sessions available.  Student services will not be signing out any student after an exam without prior consent from Mr 
Bowbanks.  For students that leave school site regardless, this will go down as truancy and will be sanctioned in line 
with the school’s behaviour policy.  
 
For students that have earned study leave sessions, please see Mr Bowbanks to arrange these as soon as possible.  
 
If you have any questions or concerns regarding revision or additional support for your child, then please contact Mr 
Bowbanks (bowbanks@qegs.email).  
 
Yours faithfully  
 
 
Mr R Bowbanks  
Head of Year 11  
Email: bowbanks@qegs.email  
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